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Industrial Action Update 

 
25th January 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that we expect the NEU Industrial Action to go ahead on Wednesday 1st 
February.  
 
As I said in the letter issued on the 19th January the classes listed in this letter are closed as their teachers 
have informed me they will be striking. 
 

• Tiger 

• Tudor 

• Victorian 

• York  

• Stuart 
 
If your child is in one of these classes and you are a critical worker and are working on the 1st of February 
and have no alternative childcare we will be able to consider (on a case by case basis) if we can offer your 
child a place on that day.  
 
Please note that we will not be able to guarantee that the place offered will be in their year group and 
therefore we will not be able to provide their formal education.  
 
If you require this provision please email us at office@charvilleacademy.org  by no later than 12 noon on 
Friday 27th January. If we do not hear from you we will be unable to offer the place as staffing will have 
been based on the number of requests. 
 
Please note that any NEU members are not required to inform their employer if they are taking action. This 
means we could have classes, in addition to the classes listed above. If I am required close classes at short 
notice on the 1st February and this affects your child’s class you will receive a phone call asking you to come 
and collect.  
 
All other children not affected by strike action are expected to attend. If the strikes are averted we will be 
open to all children on these days as normal.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact a member of the senior leadership team. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
MRS N KELLY 
Headteacher 
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